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B Hive Meeting 
Welcome to our first ever P&C B Hive meeting.  I am really grateful to all the new parents that have 
come along today.  Welcome and thank you. 
 
We are always looking for new members and hope you find today interesting and that you consider 
joining us as a member.  Remember joining doesn’t mean you have to commit to anything – it’s just 
a great chance to get to know other Harrisdale PS Families, learn more about our school and have a 
say on all of the P&C activities! 
 
Events, Fundraising and Volunteers Needed! 
 
Mother’s Day Stall Thank You 
Our Mother’s Day Stall was an overwhelming success and it was by far the largest stall we have ever 
run (I’ll let Sandy give you the stats and profits!)  I must acknowledge Sandy who oversaw the whole 
event, and a huge thank you to all the parents who gave up their time to help.  Also our local 
business who provide their goods on consignment. 
 
Fundraising Labels Campaign 
We have been approached by the school to run a school labels fundraiser to help reduce the number 
of lost property items! 
We have done some research and have 3 companies to consider.  I must make note that one of the 
companies is owned by one of our P&C Members so in the interest of being fair and equitable, we’ve 
compiled the information on each company and will ask each P&C member to vote so that there can 
be no accusations of preferential treatment. 
 
Please see attached information sheet and please cast your vote. 
 
Book Fair Volunteers 
The Literacy Team, through Jacinta Buscumb, have approached us for volunteers for the Book Fair.  
Details are: 
Dates: Thurs 29 July – Thursday 5 August 
Times: 7:50-8:40am (Before school) and 2:30-3:40pm (after school) 
Require: 5 volunteers for each session. 
 
I will set up a signup sheet and we will need to promote now as it starts in Week 2 of Term 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks 
Melissa Magini 


